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February 10, 1988
Fort St. Vrain
Unit No. 1
P-88068

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Jose A. Calvo
Director, Project Directorate IV

Docket No. 50-267

SUBJECT: Current Construction
Status for Appendix R
Modifications

REFERENCE: PSC letter from
Williams to Calvo dated
August 21, 1987
(P-87267)

Dear Mr. Calvo:

PSC committed to install permanent platfonns to provide operator
access to the FSV Reactor Building main steam vent valves by
February 1, 1988. The construction work to install the platforms is
in progress, but due to material procurement delays will not be
complete until April 1, 1988.

In the interim, until the platform installation is completed,
i dedicated ladders near the valve locations are available for operator

use should the need arise. The temporary use of the dedicated
,

| - ladders for operation of the main steam vent valves was discussed
with the resident inspector and he is in agreement.

'

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Mike Holmes at (303)
480-6960.

Very truly yours,
8802220288 880210
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D. W. Warembourg,
Nuclear Engineering Division J.
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